
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 25th March 2022 

The children loved Red Nose Day last week! It was lovely to see them all join in and 
take part in the activities! 

And finally… If you have any quick questions 
or concerns please feel free to drop an email to 
info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk to arrange a time 
for a meeting. Please do keep an eye on the 
school website which lists all the key dates for 
the Spring Term.  

Miss Mitchell and Mrs Ross – The Year 5 team  
Diary Dates 
PTFA Quiz Night—Friday 25th March 2022 
Parents and Carers Evenings—Monday 
28th—Wednesday 30th March—3.30-6.00pm 
Easter service—9:30 –10:00 on the school 
field 
End of Term—Friday 1st April 
Inset day—Tuesday 19th April.  
Return to School—Wednesday 20th April 

English 

We finished our book ‘Hidden Figures’ this 
week and have had a focus on writing. We have 
focused on independent writing skills and 
grammar. This will continue into next week.  
 
Maths 
We have focused on Roman Numerals this 
week. Specifically writing and reading roman 
numerals. To learn Roman numerals, know 
that I = 1, V = 5, X = 10, L = 50, C = 100, D = 500, 
and M = 1,000. If a symbol comes after another 
symbol, then you add it to the symbol before it. 
For example, VI = 6 since V = 5 and I = 1. If a 
symbol comes before another symbol, subtract 
it instead. For example  IV is 4, it is one before 
5.  
 
Sports Day 
We had a fantastic day on Monday doing lots 
of sports and activities! The children took part 
in gymnastics, tennis and hockey! They loved 
working in groups to play a tournament and to 
create gymnastic routines!  
 
Easter Experience 
The children loved taking part in the Easter 
experience at Reigate Park Church. The experi-
ence is an immersive and interactive play that 
the children are encouraged to join in with. 
They asked incredibly thoughtful questions to 
the actors.  

Homework 
Spellings: There are spellings in the chil-
dren's homework books. Please complete 
these and practise them at home.  
English: There is a reading comprehension 
stuck in homework books. Please complete 
this.  
Maths: Please complete the MyMaths work 
around roman numerals!  

Once again, St Peter and St Paul’s Church are 
inviting the children to create an Easter Gar-
den at home. Similar to the Nativity scene at 
Christmas, an Easter Garden is the recreation 
of Christ's tomb. An Easter garden has three 
essential features:  a mound with at least one 
cross to represent Calvary; a stone or stone 

structure to suggest the empty tomb; and lots 
of live greenery and flowers. Easter Gardens 

should be brought into school on Monday 28th 
March so the Faith Team and Rev Phe can 

judge them on Tuesday 29th March. The East-
er Gardens will then be displayed in the hall 

from Tuesday 29th until Thursday 31st March 
where there will be an opportunity for each 
class to visit the hall to look at the different 

creations. The winning entry will be an-
nounced in our Easter Service on Thursday 

31st March.  We welcome individual entries or 
joint entries with siblings or friends! The gar-

dens will be taken over to St Peter and St 
Paul’s Church on Friday 1st April where they 
will be on display over the Easter period. If 

you would like to find out more about how to 
make an Easter Garden, RE Quest have made 
a short presentation you could watch: https://
request.org.uk/resource/restart/2017/02/23/

make-an-easter-garden/ 


